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       September 1, 2021 

 

Dear Members,  

Country Clubs East (CCE) is forming a new advisory board. We are retiring the current GVCC and 
TCC boards. We appreciate the efforts and service that members of those boards have made 
through the years.  

We are looking for 6 members at GVCC and 3 members at TCC to be nominated for positions in 
the advisory board.  

Committees 

1. Golf  Activities 
2. Membership Functions 
3. Club Beautification 

 

We are certainly excited about the future with the advisory board and the improvements and 
contributions they will make.  

Please include your nominee(s) with your September statement.   

 

Thank you, 

Chris Rigdon, Director 


